
 

 

CENTURION PUBLIC LIMITED COMPANY 

 ANNOUNCEMENT ON DELAY IN PUBLICATION OF ANNUAL REPORT 

 

Centurion Public Limited Company wishes to inform shareholders and the investing public that 

the publication of its Annual Report for the financial year ended 31st December 2024 will be 

delayed due to the ongoing external audit process. 
 

The Company’s statutory audit for 2024 is being undertaken by Ernst & Young (EY), who have 

been appointed as external auditors for the first time. The onboarding process has necessitated 

additional time to complete the audit.  

As of this announcement, the audit is still in progress. However, the Company is actively 

engaging with the audit team to finalize the process as soon as possible. Based on current 

progress, the Board is optimistic that the Annual Report will be completed and published on or 

before 31st May 2025. 

Accordingly, the Company has submitted a request to the relevant authorities to extend the 

publication deadline to 31st May 2025. Stakeholders will be kept informed of any updates or 

changes in timeline. 

The Board appreciates the patience and understanding of its shareholders and partners during 

this period. 

6th May 2025 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 Company Secretary 
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